EUROPE CONVERGENCE HEALTH PROTOCOLE

Despite the health situation, we hope to be able to carry out the Europe Convergence project in 2021. The dates indicated depend on the evolution of the health situation and will only be maintained if we can guarantee the safety of the participants, the organizers and the public

Useful information



All costs including a possible PCR test will be covered.



 The dates of the various trips will be maintained only if the health situation allows the participants to travel without quarantine and without risk.



On site, if the presence of the public is not possible, **activities** will be planned to offer participants a **real experience** (recording for the musicians, meetings in small groups for journalists, etc.).



 At the same time, we are thinking about videoconference meetings prior to the project to discuss the situation and the participants' feelings.

For any additional information, please contact the referent structure in your country!

